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FLORIDA PODIATRIC MEDICAL ASSOCIATION (FPMA) 

MEMBER DENNIS R. FRISCH, DPM INSTALLED AS APMA PRESIDENT 
 
TALLAHASSEE – The Florida Podiatric Medical Association (FPMA) is proud to announce  
the installation of FPMA member Dennis R. Frisch, DPM as the new President of the American 
Podiatric Medical Association (APMA) by Ross A. Taubman, DPM. The official swearing-in 
ceremony took place on Sunday, March 18, 2018 during the 98th annual APMA House of 
Delegates taking place in Washington, D.C. Dr. Frisch is the most recent FPMA member to 
serve in this position of leadership on a national level. It has been 22 years since the last FPMA 
member, Sheldon Willens, DPM was sworn in as APMA President in 1996. 
 
Dr. Frisch graduated from Boca Raton High and the University of Florida. He earned his doctor 
of podiatric medicine degree from the Dr. William M. Scholl College of Podiatric Medicine at 
Rosalind Franklin University of Medicine and Science. After completing his residency training at 
the Franklin Boulevard Community Hospital in Chicago, Illinois, he returned to his hometown of 
Boca Raton, Florida, where he has practiced podiatric medicine for the past 35 years.  
 
Dr. Frisch has always been active in his profession and community. He served as FPMA 
President in 1995 and has received the FPMA Podiatrist of the Year Award as well as the FPMA 
President’s Award. He has twice been named one of the top 150 Most Influential Podiatrists in 
America. Dr. Frisch has also served on the Florida Board of Podiatric Medicine, having been 
appointed by Florida Governor Charlie Crist. He is a past president and still active in the Boca 
Raton Rotary Club. 
 
Dr. Frisch enjoys spending time with his two adult children and two grandchildren. 
 

FPMA proudly congratulates Dr. Frisch and wishes him well in this endeavor in the year to 
come. 
 
For more information, please contact FPMA at (850) 224-4085. Visit us on-line at 
www.FPMA.com, Facebook, Twitter, Pinterest, Instagram, and LinkedIn. 
 
FPMA is a Tallahassee-based, statewide, professional association representing podiatric 
physicians in Florida. Founded in 1927 for the purpose of advancing the science and art of 
Podiatric Medicine, FPMA is dedicated to promoting the importance of podiatric healthcare 
among the general public and healthcare professionals throughout the state of Florida. FPMA 
currently has over 1,000 members and represents over 70% of the active, licensed podiatric 
physicians in Florida. FPMA - We keep Florida walking! 
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